# Year 2 Newsletter

Welcome back! We hope your child has had a great start in Year 2. The children are settling in beautifully and we are enjoying getting to know them.

## Reading

At Stone, we believe regular reading at home is vitally important and that all primary aged children should either read to an adult or be read to every single day.

If your child reads a book from home, please do record this in their reading record. In Year 2, children are encouraged to change their reading books themselves.

### **Reminders**

- PE day is on a Thursday, please send your child in with their kit on.
- Please make sure your child comes in with their reading record every day.
- Please remember to send your child in with a water bottle & make sure all items of theirs are labelled.
- Please stick to your given timeslots to drop off and pick up your child.

A-I 8:30 & 3:00 J-R 8:40 & 3:10 S-Z 8:50 & 3:20.

 If there is someone different collecting your child, please contact the office to let them know or email us directly.

## What we are learning this term

English – Narrative and Non-Chronological Report

Maths - Place value

Phonics – Phase 5 review
History – Emmeline Pankhurst

Geography - Maps
DT - Frame Structures

Art – Tone
Computing – IT around us
Music – Rhythm

Science – Materials

RE – Who created the world?

#### Term 1 Dates

 $03/09/25 - 1^{ST}$  day of Year 2

11/09/25 - Meet the Teacher @ 2:30pm

12/09/25 - Belonging Day

08/10/25 - Cricket's Class Worship @ 9:15am

15/10/25 - Harvest Festival @ 2pm

16/10/25 - Last day of Term 1

This term, we would like to invite you in to showcase the children's learning on Belonging. Date TBC.



Ms Avent - AVENTT@stone.kent.sch.uk (Crickets)

Ms Robson - ROBSONH@stone.kent.sch.uk (Beetles)

Mrs Dobson-Finch – dobson-finchj@stone.kent.sch.uk (Grasshopper)